
 

 

Mountainland Association of Governments (MAG) is holding three virtual open houses to 
inform the public about the Safety Action Plan they are developing as part of a national Safe 
Streets For All project that will have a lasting change on road safety culture in Summit, Wasatch, 
and Utah counties.  

The virtual open houses will run from 6-7 PM and be held via Zoom on the following days.  

● November 29: Summit County  

● November 30: Wasatch County  

● December 6: Utah County  

The Safety Action Plan is part of a national grant program, awarding $5 billion in funds to 
communities for projects that help prevent roadway deaths and serious injuries. 

The virtual open houses will start with a 30-minute presentation followed by a question-and-
answer session. The public is invited to join the meetings at any time to learn about the high 
injury analysis, the schedule for developing and building projects, and to provide input about the 
project. Pre-registration is not required and details, including links to the meetings, are available 
at www.mountainlandsafestreets.org. A recording of each meeting will be available on the 
website for anyone who can’t attend. 


